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State Representatives, 

 

I do not support this bill on a Tax to retail tire sales. Oregonians are already 

struggling in this inflation of the national economy. If you guys need tax dollars to 

raise, please swallow the difficult pill of cutting your tax free salary.  

 

Best regards, 

 

Nathan Vanderzanden  


